Dear Sir/Madam,

We would like to draw your attention to The European International Model United Nations conference 2011. The European International Model United Nations (TEIMUN) is an annual United Nations simulation for university students from all over the world. This year's conference will be held from the 11th to the 17th of July 2011 in The Hague, the Netherlands.

TEIMUN is a great opportunity for 240 students to experience the workings of different councils of the UN and the NATO. Because of the diversity of the simulated councils our conference can be of interest to students of different disciplines. International relations students will be familiar with most of the councils and their topics. The Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) addresses issues of international monetary relations, international trade and finance and unfolds the decision-making process on the highest level for economy students. Participating in the International Court of Justice (ICJ) and the Human Rights Council (HRC) is an excellent exercise for law students to put their knowledge into practice. Last year the Historical Council was founded to simulate important conferences and treaties of the past (for example the Vienna Conferences and the Treaty of Versailles) and is hereby particularly interesting for history students.

TEIMUN develops and enhances the diplomacy talents of the participants which are essential in international organizations, NGO's, the corporate world, and national governments. As each participant represents a country different to his or her native country, students also learn a great deal about global problems and the complexity of international relations. The debating and negotiating skills that will be improved during our conference can be very helpful in future job opportunities.

Besides the intellectual aspect, TEIMUN also enables international students to gain substantive knowledge about other countries and their cultures. Apart from the formal sessions we are also organizing many social activities like excursions and informal meetings throughout the week. Last year 80 different nationalities registered for TEIMUN! This wide span of nationalities contributes to make TEIMUN a unique and unforgettable event.

To maintain and increase this international aspect of TEIMUN we would like to welcome participants from as many countries as possible. In order to achieve this goal we hope that your university could send a delegation. Students can sign up at our website: www.teimun.org, or contact us by email.

We hope you are willing to contribute to the hosting of an amazing TEIMUN 2011 conference!

Yours sincerely,

Ernestine Fagel
Participants Coordinator
e.fagel@teimun.org

Frans Bos Participants Coordinator <u>f.bos@teimun.org</u>

